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December 12,2011

RE:  Bid Title: Request for Proposals for NG 9-1-1 System
Bid No: BC-01-11-12-25
Opening Date: Wednesday, January 11. 2012 at 2:00 PM

ADDENDUM #1
Dear Vendor:

This letter serves as Addendum #1 for the above referenced project. The foliowing
questions were received and the answers follow. -

1. Section 3.5.5 of the RFP has a requirement for vendors to provide two onsite
staff members who are capable of performing system maintenance during
warranty & maintenance periods of the contract. The requirement states that
these personnel be onsite eight hours per day during normal business hours.
Since Motorola has service personnel already positioned in Tallahassee who are
capable of responding to the needs of the system, is it acceptable to you that
these personnel be onsite within 30 minutes of your request rather than
physically being inside your facility eight hours per day?

Answer: It is required for personnel to be on site,

2. Can you please advise if the county is still running the CML ECS1000 selective

routing program?

Answer: Yes.

3. Isif your intention to publish all written questions and answers each vendor

may ask? If yes, when do you anticipate publishing this information?

Answer: Questions will be answered via addendum as necessary.

4. Will you please provide the dollar amount Leon County has blidgeted for this

NG911 system?

Answer: No budget has been established at this time.
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Acknowledgment of this addendum is required as part of your submittal (may be done on
Proposal Response Cover Sheet, page 17). Failure to acknowledge this addendum may result in
rejection of your response.

Should you have any questions, feel free to call me at (850) 606-1600.

Keith M. Roberts

Purchasing Director

Smcerely,




